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I wish to object in the strongest possible terms the proposal to build a Plasrefine facility on the edge of Moss

Vale.

We live near the Fitzroy Falls reservoir which is part of the Sydney water catchment, and we are not allowed to
have a boat on the lake and yet the Plasrefine facility is to be built adjacent to the Wingecarribee River which
could lead to plastic pollution in the river.

Moss Vale is a lovely quiet rural area and where this facility is proposed is in completely the wrong place.

It is proposed that the plant will operate 24 hours, 7 days a week with a new road to be built carrying hundreds
of trucks every day.

Everyone agrees that plastic is a massive problem in our society but surely there is a better place for the plant.

The current location of the proposal is entirely inappropriate. As recently as 2019 an application for subdivision
of the site was refused amongst other reasons, because the construction of the access road would generate "

significant adverse impact on the residential amenity and safety of Moss Vale residents living to the south of
the site".

Nothing whatsoever has changed and that only addresses the construction of the access road.

Thank you for your attention.






